
 

 

VISITING GUIDELINES AS OF MARCH 21, 2022 

 

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic, visiting remains restricted. 

General visiting is NOT allowed. 

Visiting times will be from 1:00 pm to 8:00 pm for non-OB patients. 

Visitors will be limited to one person per patient for non-Covid patients. 

Visitors will be asked to provide proof of Covid vaccination or a negative Covid 

test done within the last 72 hours. 

Visitors are required to have their temperature taken, wear a mask at all times, 

and answer screening questions regarding symptoms.    

Visitors are required to remain in the patient’s room, and cannot access other 

areas of the hospital.  

Visitor entrance for inpatients is through the Women’s Center lobby. 

The monitoring associate in the lobby will call the nursing unit before allowing the 

visitor to go to the unit. 

The visitor must check in with the unit secretary or charge nurse when arriving on 

the unit and when leaving. 

No outside food, belongings or flowers may be brought in without permission 

from the charge nurse or unit director. 

Critical and terminally ill patients may be allowed visitation by more than one 

person with the permission of the unit director, charge nurse or house supervisor. 

Mothers delivering a baby will be allowed 1 birth coach at any time, and after 

delivery, a second visitor during OB visiting hours. 

 


